
DECEMBER 9TH
MOPS Monthly meeting
Favorite Things $5 exchange
7:45pm - time change

U P C O M I N G
E V E N T S

M O P S  C A R E S !

NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER

SPEAKER:
Sherrie earned her Master’s degree in Social
Work from Indiana University and is a licensed
clinical social worker (LCSW) in Indiana. Her
clinical experience includes child and
adolescent issues, self-injuring, eating
disorders, parenting, family and marital conflict
and distress, infertility, depression, and EMDR.
Sherrie frequently speaks to groups about
parenting, grandparenting and teen issues.

Our group is here to support YOU! If you are expecting a
new addition, or dealing with an illness or medical issue
in your family, please let us help you! We’d love to be
able to help with meals, prayers, or support in any way
we can!

NOVEMBER 19TH - DATE CHANGE!
Small Group via Zoom
Chapters 7 & 8 of Psalms Study
8:15pm - 9:30pm

JANUARY 13TH
MOPS Monthly meeting
Speaker: TBD
7:30pm

SHERRIE BLOEMENDAAL



Y O U R  T E A M
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Hospitality
Care

Publicity
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Julia Goldberg
Katelynn Brack
Lauren Siegel
Dawn Lantz
Whitnie Bauer
Jessica Gray
Tosha Hahn
Nicky Keith
Susan Williams

Christ Lutheran Church
600 N. Ford Rd. Zionsville, IN 46077

317.873.3242
ww.clczionsville.org/MOPS

I N  O U R  P R A Y E R S :
For navigating a

complicated holiday

season and that

everyone stays healthy

and finds a way to

spend time with

family! 

Catherine Armington's

breast cancer battle.

S E R V I C E  U P D A T E : MEETING NOTES: 

MENTOR MOM MOMENT: 
Every family has at least one strong willed child. No
matter how hard you try to discipline, correct, teach
and love them, you just don’t see the results.  There is
one thing that will bring peace  - teach them God’s
way by just starting the day with one verse of
scripture. Keep that scripture with you all day long
and repeat it to your child.  Help them memorize it.
Keep it super simple.  But God’s  word say in Isaiah
54:13 “ all the children shall be taught of the Lord,
and great shall be the peace of the children”.   In
those hard days where it seems impossible, pray the
scripture and ask God to show himself strong and
bring peace to you and your family. There is nothing
more powerful than scripture in action. Peace to you
all! Blessings and hugs, Susan

Thank you to everyone

for your donations to

the Caring Center

Thanksgiving meal! 

https://tinyurl.com/mopscaring

B I R T H D A Y S :  
Kelsey Helsper - 11/12

Lisa Winterbottom - 11/13

Lori Arnold - 11/18

Abigail Verlinde - 12/18

Molly Schumacker - 12/18

Katelyn Brack - 12/21


